
EUROPEAN COMMISSION
DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR MARITIME AFFAIRS AND FISHERIES

The Director-General

Brussels,
MARE/JA

Mrs Sally Clink 
Executive Secretary 
Baltic Sea Advisory Council 
Axeltorv 3, 6th floor 
1609 Copenhagen V 
Email: sc@bsac.dk

Dear Mrs Clink,

Thank you for submitting the Baltic Sea Advisory Council’s letter with supporting 
documents regarding the Public Consultation on the evaluation of the Eel Regulation - 
Regulation 1100/2007' (our ref, Ares(2019)1445723) and for encouraging the BSAC 
Members to provide individual online responses to our questionnaire.

We take note of the information provided in your letter and in particular your proposals 
on possible ways forward to improve the situation of European eel and the measures to 
promote the recovery of eel. Your feedback will provide valuable input for our ongoing 
evaluation of the Eel Regulation and its contribution to the recovery of stock of the 
European eel that is severely depleted.

As you are aware, the results of the evaluation and ICES technical assessments of 
Member States progress reports under the Eel regulation, should generate some 
conclusions on next steps with regards to the Eel Regulation. In this context, your 
proposals to improve the situation of eel stock will guide our assessment and future 
decisions whether the efforts made so far are sufficient or additional action would be 
required. I therefore appreciate your contributions and future work activities in this 
important matter.

Yours sincererly,

Commission européenne / Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel - Belgique/België - Telephone: +32 229-91111 
Office J-99 5/014 - Telephone: direct line +32 229-96310
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